
 
 
 
Do you have an hour to spare to help a child? 
 
One hour a week can really make a difference in the life of a child. If working with children 
interests you, how do you get started?  It’s easier than you think.  The Oxford Educational 
Foundation is looking for volunteers to help in the Oxford Area School District, grades K - 12.  
Mentors are needed to work one-on-one with children who need a little guidance and attention 
from a caring adult.  Just having another role model in their lives can make a huge difference in 
their confidence, behavior and schooling.  Mentors eat lunch with a student, listen to his/her 
stories, and play games.  The OEF also supplies tutors in the school district.  There is usually a 
high demand for tutors in various sciences and algebra. Care to help out? The OEF will fit the 
needs of a child to your schedule while also supplying the required clearances and training.  
 
Not quite sure that tutoring or mentoring is for you?  There are ample opportunities for 
volunteering in the classrooms.  Think about reading with a child, creating a student center or 
bulletin board, sharing knowledge with a class, or being a technology assistant. Interested but 
unsure about what is involved?   You can contact Kim Lewin, OEF’s Volunteer Coordinator, at 
coordinator@oxfordeducationalfoundation.org or at (610) 932.7200 or Dr. Raymond A. Fischer, 
Executive Director, at rfischer@oxfordeducationalfoundation.org or (717) 947-0075. 
 
Won’t you please consider donating your time to support the educational efforts of the 
students of your community?  Remember, just one hour can make a difference! 
 

 

 
 

 


